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20th September 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to congratulate your child on how well they are settling 

in at SGHS. We have been so impressed by their resilience as they are coping well with finding 

their way around school, following their timetable and organising themselves for each day 

particularly after having been unable to take part in the usual Transition Day. 

 

We hope that your child feels like they are settling in and growing in confidence and would 

like to remind you that you are able to contact their form tutor, class teachers or myself and 

Mrs Kendrick should you have any queries or need any support.  

 

We will be holding our ‘meet the tutor’ event on 11th October where you will have the 

opportunity to talk with your child’s form tutor and discuss how they have settled so far. Further 

details will be distributed nearer the time.  

 

In the meantime, could I ask for your support with reminding your child of our mobile phone 

policy in that mobile phones must be switched off once the school day begins, stored in their 

locker/bag and must not be visible during the course of the school day. Could you also 

ensure that your child has sufficient funds on their parent pay account to enable them to 

purchase something to eat or drink at break and lunchtime. Any problems with Parent Pay 

please contact our ICT team.  

 

Kind regards 

 

        
Melanie Winter        Pauline Kendrick  

Student Development and Achievement Leader Year 7 & 8   Student Progress Year 7&8 

 

 


